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Technical Center
5401 Old Orchard
Skokie, lllinols 60077

October 11, 1989

United States LICENSE NO. 12-24965-01
Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Reginn IIl

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Gentlemen:

This refers to the telephone contact conducted August 11, 1989
and letter dated September 22, 1989. The two radiation sources
from the Hewlett-Packard gas chromatographs are being returned
to Hewlett~Packard in Avondale, PA. The model numbers fcr
these electron capture detectors are 18803-60520. The serial
numbers are 0433 and C1601.

A letter to Hewlett-Packard concerning this return of equipment
is enclosed for ysur information.

I1f you have any questions, please call at 312-470-2316.

Sincerely,

LEZAf £ G@kﬂ¢4¢uéf:.i

Carl R. Baeuerlin
Senior Analytical Chemist
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Packaging Corporation of America

Technical Center
65401 Old Orchard
Skokie, Minois 60077

October 11, 1989

Hewlett~Packard

Electron Capture Detector Exchange
Rt. 41 and Storr Road

Avondale, PA 19311

Gentlemen:

Enclosed find two electron capture detectors from the following
gas chromatographs.

GC SERIAL NO. MODEL EC DETECTOR MODEL NO. EC SERIAL NO.
1636A02190 5830A 188C3-60520 0433
214A09122 5840A 18803-60520 C1601

I had a telephone conversation with Tim Boaker on October 9,

198» concerning the return of these detectors for disposal.

If there are any questions, please call at 312-470-2316.
Sincerely,

Cﬁ2L4f'¢e. 421z¢4444125:

Carl R. Baeuerlin
Senior Analytical Chemist
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